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Alfred University senior marketing major Conrado Bowen will host the next Global Awareness Roundtable, speaking
about his experiences during his semester (last fall) abroad in Cuba. The roundtable discussion will be held on
Monday, Feb. 25, 2008 at 7 p.m. in Powell Campus Center's Knight Club.Last year, Bowen received an outstanding
leadership award for being the president of S.A.F.E. (Students Acting For Equality). He is a graduate of Murry
Bertraum High School in New York, NY.The Global Awareness Roundtable is a monthly event organized by the
Division of Modern Languages. It is designed to introduce a variety of cultures from around the world to the Alfred
community. This informal gathering gives AU's international faculty, students and alumni the opportunity to introduce
attendees to an array of countries and cultures throughout the world.


